
 

June 1, 2015 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This is a letter of strong recommendation for Mrs. Angela Jenifer whom I have known for 

approximately 10 years. She is a dedicated administrator with a zeal for students. I first 

came to know Mrs. Jenifer as a co-worker, and she currently serves as my supervisor 

(Assistant Principal) at Jackson Elementary School in Clayton County Georgia. 

 

Mrs. Jenifer is an analytical person who has an exceptional ability to listen to diverse 

opinions and see the best solution to make the situation equitable for all parties involved.  

She knows complexity and how to wear many hats effectively as a leader.  On a daily 

basis, I observe Mrs. Jenifer put out many fires with ease.  She is committed to student 

achievement and cares about all students regardless of how humble or exalted their 

background.  In addition, Mrs. Jenifer is always willing to work hard to support the 

teachers here at Jackson Elementary. She works hard to build relationships of trust and 

collaboration among our staff.  She is committed to the public school setting and 

understands the purpose and knows how to lead to bring about change. 

 

Mrs. Jenifer is a committed professional and is very serious minded as a leader.  She 

always keeps the needs of the students, staff, and parents in mind, and is genuinely an 

exemplary individual.  She would be a wonderful addition to your staff. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need additional information. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Tiffany H. Reeves 

Jackson Elementary 

678-610-4401 


